
 
Regional Health Directorate, Bansang, Central River Region 

 

                                                                                                 Date:  28th November 2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

REFERENCE: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR SHEIKH TIJAN NYANG 

  

I Omar Barrow, RPNO of the above office do hereby testify that Sheikh Tijan 

 was a community health nurse midwife at Firdawsy Health Post since 24th of January 2022 as 

the officer in charge. He respects authority and always eager to learn new things from his 

immediate supervisors both at facility and regional level during the short stay at the region. He 

also demonstrates high sense of responsibility during her time at the facility and has a good 

rapport with colleagues and the community at large. Sheikh Tijan is a stable and trainable 

individual without any doubt and he will definitely perform greatly in any academic endeavor. 

In this vein, I have no doubt that if Sheikh Tijan Nyang is given a chance in academic pursuit, 

he will surely deliver as expected and I therefore recommend him for any opportunity that he 

may come across.  In case of any doubt you may consult me at the following contacts: 

6394643/3140005/7598367 or at barrowomar67@gmail.com. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Omar Barrow  

Regional Principal Nursing officer 

For the RDHS 

 

THE REPUBLIC         OF THE GAMBIA 


